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January 9, 2025 
 
To:  All authorized property & casualty companies transacting personal insurance for 
private passenger automobile or homeowner’s coverage 
 
Subject:  R 2024-07 Premium Change Transparency Rule Survey 
 
The Washington State Office of the Insurance Commissioner (OIC) requests all authorized 
property & casualty companies transacting the business of personal insurance for private 
passenger automobile or homeowner’s coverage to complete the R 2024-07 Premium 
Change Transparency Rule Survey (Survey Link). This survey requests information regarding 
experience from June 1, 2024 through February 28, 2025 relating to the implementation of 
chapter 284-30A of the Washington Administrative Code.   
 
The information submitted to us will be used to inform potential future rulemaking related 
to the R 2024-07 Premium Transparency Rule. 
 
The full list of survey questions can be found on the OIC’s website. We encourage you to 
review the questions prior to selecting the survey link above. Please respond no later than 
5:00 p.m. on April 1, 2025. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Dory Nicpon at dory.nicpon@oic.wa.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Bryon Welch 
Deputy Commissioner 
Policy and Legislative Affairs 
 
[Sent electronically] 

https://washingtoninsurance.sjc1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_2349GEgMIsOjahE
https://www.insurance.wa.gov/premium-change-transparency-r-2024-07
https://www.insurance.wa.gov/media/12442
https://www.insurance.wa.gov/special-data-calls-and-surveys

